D308

c o M U N Y U NI
SCHOOL DISTRICT

March 6, 2019

Janine Hines
Oswego, IL 60543

VIA EMAIL - Janine.hines@yahoo.com

Re: FOIA Request February 28, 2019 and received February 28, 2019

Subject: Requesting the following records:
1. Records showing any formal disciplinary actions taken against Jodi Ancel by Community Unit School
District 308 or any of its officials since 1/1/2012.
2. Ifnotincluded in the above, all records related to internal and external complaints made against Jodi
Ancel, including but not limited to, allegations of misconduct.
3. Ifnotincluded in the above, all records related to disciplinary action taken against Jodi Ancel.
4. If notincluded in the above, all records related to internal investigations of Jodi Ancel..

Dear Ms. Hines:

This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your February 28, 2019 request
under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you asked for the above referenced information.
The information responsive to your request is attached.

To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive document will
be posted online on the district’s website. To access it, go to www.sd308.org and select Our District > Freedom of
Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses, then select FOIA ID #19-06.

Please be advised that to comply with your FOIA request, the district incurred an expense that comprised of the cost
of labor and resources used to search for records responsive to your request

Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you.

Miry oo Duckty

Mary Anne Buckley
Freedom of Information Officer
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On Sun, Nov 25, 2018 at 10:02 PM Kristin Sedlacek <ksedlacek@sd308.org> wrote:
Kenneth,

Hope you had a good Thanksgiving and relaxing break. Since we have a snow day tomorrow | was wondering when can
we reschedule our meeting?

My concerns about the administration at Lakewood Creek are solely about Jodi Ancel, the principal. | do not have any
concems about our assistant principal.

My main concern is the hostile work environment that | have to work in every day and the amount of stress being caused by
the anxiety and unprofessional actions of Jodi. | worry that my health is and will continue to be affected.

Please let me know when our meeting can be rescheduled. Thank you.

Kristin
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